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14th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
CHRISTMAS THEATRE TRIP – ‘The Prince & the Pauper’ 
 
We have arranged a trip for the whole school to see “The Prince & the Pauper” on Wednesday 4th 
December 2019 at the New Vic Theatre.  On the day, you child will need to wear their school uniform.  
Please also provide them with a packed lunch and drink in a small lunchbox/lunch bag, interval 
snacks will be provided by school. The production starts at 10.30am, so we will need to leave school 
promptly at 9.00am.  Please ensure all children are in school by this time. 
 
Transport costs are being kindly donated by the PTA, as are the snacks. There will be a theatre 
ticket price of £12.00 per child. 
 
Payment and consent can be made via SchoolMoney  Alternatively, please complete and return the 
slip below along with payment to the school office no later than Friday 22nd November.  Cheques 
should be made payable to ‘RCSAT’. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
N M Badger 
Principal 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
CHRISTMAS THEATRE TRIP ‘The Prince & the Pauper’– Wednesday 4th December 2019 
 
 
I give permission for my child/children: ………………………………………………………….…….. 
 
to accompany the school on the Christmas Theatre Trip. 
 

□ I enclose payment of £12.00 

 
 

Parent/Carer Signature: ………………………………………………… Date: ……………..………..  
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